## Minutes of Golf Course Advisory Committee Jan 9, 2020 Room #109

Present: Wally Thornton, Larry Wise, Mike Sarsfield, Deb Moore, Bob Smith Not Present: Chrysso Lawless, John Sullivan

Chair Deb Moore called meeting to order at 7:30pm.

Meeting minutes of Nov.7, 2019 were read and approved.

Deb Moore sent out two invoices for cooler work and duct cleaning for the clubhouse.

It was reported that the sanding and painting of the partitions in mens rest room was done.

Deb received a call from Mike Ficco to report that many parking lot lights were still not working. Deb had called Donna Muzzy for a lights work order.

A discussion about replacing the tent and when it should go up, led to Wally taking charge to look into pricing a new tent and possible new artificial turf flooring for that area.

Mike Sarsfield reported of speaking with John Allen of NEG about the approved tree work not yet done, and John said they are still waiting for the ground to freeze. They are targeting February 1<sup>st</sup> start date.

Bob Smith noted that the front entrance to the restaurant has overgrown trees and litter. Deb to meet with john Allen this coming Saturday.

A short discussion of the smoking issue at the course and all the cigarette butts about the entrance needs to be addressed with Mike Ficco and John Allen. It was determined that the Restaurant hallway needs to be included with daily vaccuming by restaurant staff.

Waiting for Fin Com questions to discuss at next meeting.

Larry moved to adjourn at 8:10pm, passed unanimously.

Submitted by: Mike Sarsfield

mals of the late